
Dear  
  
Thank you for your FOI request dated 22nd November 2023.  
 

“i refer to table 11 here week 28 8th June  
  
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/649473a19e7a8b0013932a44/
vaccine-surveillance-report-2023-week-23.pdf 
  
which is no longer on the latest week 41 surveillance re hospital 
admissions https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6527f0bfaea2d000
0d219c69/vaccine-surveillance-report-2023-week-41.pdf” 

 
We can confirm that the MHRA does not hold the requested information. The report 
mentioned in your email was compiled by UKHSA and as such you will need to 
contact UKHSA to obtain the requested information. 
  
I hope the information provided is helpful, but if you are dissatisfied with the handling 
of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review 
requests should be submitted within two months of the date of this response; and 
can be addressed to this email address. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
FOI Team 
Safety & Surveillance Group 
Medicines and Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency 
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU 
  
 


